

ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ

# ENGLISH 9

# Unit 7 WORLD HERITAGE

ACTIV

### **Functions**

- Talking about past events
- Making inquiries
- Asking and answering questions in an interview

**EMERGENCY AND HEALTH PROBLEMS** 

### Functions

Unit 8

- Asking for and giving advice Giving simple instructions in case of emergency Talking about something that has happened recently Expressing obligations and prohibitions





https://ogmmateryal.eba.gov.tr



### **Activity Book**

#### PREFACE

Dear Students,

In this activity book, there are activities at various levels and structures that will allow you to use the knowledge and skills you have gained during the teaching processes. With these activities, you will have the opportunity to both revise the subjects you have studied at school and monitor your academic progress. The activities in this activity book prepared for this purpose were structured to include cognitive domain steps.

In the activity book, besides gap filling, matching, multiple-choice, open-ended, short-answer item type activities, there are some other activities which allow you to have a pleasant time with content such as crossword, wordsearch puzzles, skill-based activity, structured grid, and fun time activities. Also, in the "Do I remember?" section, you will be able to self-evaluate academically and you will have the opportunity to revise the missing topics through the data matrix.

We aim to contribute to your academic development with this activity book, which has been meticulously prepared by experts in the field. Hope to see the positive reflections of this study in your education life.

# ORTAÖĞRETİM 2 ENGLISH-9

Do I remember?

# How much do you remember? Tick the correct option for you. Add up your points and evaluate your performance according to the scale.



## ORTAÖĞRETİM 3 ENGLISH-9

Do I remember?



### **EVALUATION SCALE**



# ORTAÖĞRETİM **ENGLISH-9**

1 Match the words with the pictures below.













f	Watchtower
g	Tomb
h	Mosque
<b>i</b>	Mausoleum
<b>j</b>	Castle











ORTAÖĞRETİM 5 ENGLISH-9

→ Matching

2 Match the illnesses with the pictures.

<b>a</b> >	Sneeze
<b>b</b>	Backache
<b>C</b> >	Allergy
d	Runny nose
<b>e</b> >	Stomach-ache











f	Fever
g	Headache
h	Cough
<b>i</b>	Sore throat
<b>j</b>	Toothache











ORTAÖĞRETİM 6 ENGLISH-9

# Gap Filling

#### be begin catch drink eat fall fight find fly get give sit qo have hit leave lose meet see sell sleep sweep teach tell think understand win take Tom \_\_\_\_\_\_ so tired yesterday evening that he \_\_\_\_\_\_ down in the 1 armchair and \_\_\_\_\_ asleep at once. He \_\_\_\_\_ for twelve hours. 2 Leo \_\_\_\_\_\_ his son how to fly a kite last summer. home at 8.00 and to school at 8.30. 3 Lina I \_\_\_\_\_ at the café, and she 4 \_\_\_\_\_ me her latest news. Samuel a cold last week. His mother his 5 temperature and \_\_\_\_\_\_ him some coughing syrup. Nick \_\_\_\_\_\_ his new kite at the park last Saturday. 6 Bill \_\_\_\_\_\_ an exam last week. He \_\_\_\_\_\_ very carefully before 7 answering the guestions. 8 Liz was sunbathing on the beach when suddenly a ball \_\_\_\_\_\_ her head. Karen \_\_\_\_\_\_ some footprints of an animal, and she followed them to investigate 9 what it was. It was a sunny day, but it \_\_\_\_\_\_ to rain as soon as I went out. 10 Last weekend, Lara \_\_\_\_\_\_ water bottles in her neighbourhood to get some extra 11 money. Phelps \_\_\_\_\_ three gold medals at the previous Olympic Games. 12 13 Mina and Anna \_\_\_\_\_\_ at work because they couldn't find files and blamed each other. Paul is fond of coffee. Yesterday he four cups of coffee all night. 14 Alex \_\_\_\_\_\_ everything the teacher said because he listened to her very carefully. 15 Cinderella \_\_\_\_\_\_ the floor of the house while her stepmother was sleeping. 16 \_\_\_\_\_ on a diet two months ago. She \_\_\_\_\_ five kilos in Ashley \_\_\_\_ 17 two months. Vera \_\_\_\_\_\_a kilo of baklava in a food contest in Gaziantep, Turkey. 18

#### 1 Fill in the blanks below with the past form of the verbs in the box.

# ORTAÖĞRETİM 7 ENGLISH-9

# Gap Filling

2 Read the dialogues and fill in the blanks with the name of the illnesses and a suitable advice by using *should or shouldn't*. Use the phrases in the box.

Illnesses						
allergy	backache	heart attack	fever	diarrhea	nosebleed	
Advice						
check her t	emperature regularly	drink lots of wat	er	make him swa	allow an aspirin	
pinch his nostrils closed		apply the cream	to your hand	carry heavy boxes		



Ahmet: Hey, what's wrong with you? Amy: I have had a(n) (1) \_\_\_\_\_\_. What should I do? Ahmet: You (2) \_\_\_\_\_\_



 Nurse: What's the matter?

 Seyma: My son has had a(n) (3)

 What should I do?

 Nurse: You (4)



Doctor: What's the matter with you? Gary: I have had a(n) (5) \_\_\_\_\_ What should I do? Doctor: You (6) \_\_\_\_\_



Doctor: What is wrong with her? Naciye: She has had a(n) (7) \_\_\_\_\_\_ What should I do? Doctor: You (8) \_\_\_\_\_\_



Operator: It's 1-1-2. State your emergency. Merve: A man has had a(n) (9) \_\_\_\_\_\_ on the street. What should I do? Operator: You (10) \_\_\_\_\_\_



Doctor: Are you OK? Clara: I have had a(n) (11) \_\_\_\_\_\_. What should I do? Doctor: You (12) \_\_\_\_\_

#### ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ

# Multiple Choice

1.

#### In the hotel you can:

- book a room - check in

- check out - ?

Which of the following <u>cannot</u> complete the table above best?

A) have a room with a view of the sea

- B) ask for a wake-up call
- C) ask if breakfast is included
- D) have a single / double room
- E) buy a flight ticket
- Travel and tourism are very important to many people in our country because they earn their living from this sector.
   For example, you can see traffic jam on the street which causes pollution. Besides, some people throw rubbish on the streets and beaches. Another example, some people may use a lot of water and electricity during their stay.

#### Which of the following can complete the gap best?

A) However, travel and tourism have negative aspects.

- B) So, it is important for people to travel wisely and respect the places they visit.
- C) It is often difficult or impossible for travellers to recycle items.
- D) People behave the same way on holidays as they do at home.
- E) There are ways you can travel and be environmentally friendly.
- 3. London is one of the most beautiful cities in the world. It is a significant cultural centre for Europe and the world. Madame Tussauds, for example, \_\_\_\_\_ many visitors, and it \_\_\_\_\_ the



waxworks of famous and historical figures, as well as popular film and television characters played by famous actors.

# Which of the following options completes the gaps best?

A) visits / takes B) attracts / displays C) buys / causes D) puts / sees E) discovers / constructs 4. Rana: What is the most interesting Seven Wonders for you?

Mark: I think the Colossus of Rhodes is one of the most amazing structures on Earth. It is a statue of the Greek Sun-God Helios. Chares of Lindos built it in the city of Rhodes, on the Greek island of



the same name, in 280 BC. The Greeks constructed it to celebrate the successful defence of Rhodes City against an attack by Demetrius Poliorcetes. The war lasted a year with a large army and navy.

Which of the questions has <u>no</u> answer according to the text above?

- A) Where did they build the statue?
- B) Who was the architect of the structure?
- C) Why did they build the statue?
- D) When did the war start?
- E) When did they build the statue?
- 5. \_\_\_\_\_ my sister came to my room, I was busy with my homework. I was studying English.

Which of the following completes the gap best?

A) Before	B) If	C) When
D) Because	E) As soon as	

6. Bob: Hi, Bob. \_\_\_\_\_? Lenon: Yes, I did. Bob: \_\_\_\_\_? Lenon: I went to Rome, Italy. Bob: ?



Lenon: I took pictures of

many tourist attractions, tried traditional food such as pizza and spaghetti and visited the Colosseum.

Bob: \_\_\_\_\_? Lenon: Yes, of course. I will go there with my family next summer.

- Which of the following doesn't Bob ask Lenon?
- A) Where did you go
- B) Who did you go with
- C) Did you go on holiday last summer
- D) Do you want to go there again
- E) What did you do there

# ORTAÖĞRETİM 9 ENGLISH-9

# Multiple Choice

7. Adam wants to visit Barcelona next summer, so he takes a brochure about the city from tourism information. Here is the brochure:

#### According to the information above, Adam can't \_\_\_\_.

- A) get information about where to stay
- B) take a ship to go to Barcelona and sightsee
- C) see some famous paintings and sculptures
- D) visit a pitch of a well-known football club
- E) swim and buy some souvenirs for his friends



Answer the guestions 8 and 9 according to the table and information below.

Wonder	Date of construction	Builder	Cause of destruction	Location
Great Pyramid of Giza	2584-2561 BC	EGYPTIAN	STILL EXISTS	EGYPT
Hanging Gardens of Babylon	600 BC	BABYLONIANS	EARTHQUAKE	IRAQ
Temple of Artemis	550 BC	LYDIANS	HEROSTRATUS DESTROYED	TURKEY
Statues of Zeus	466 BC	GREEKS	FIRE	GREECE
Halicarnassus	351 BC	GREEKS	EARTHQUAKE	TURKEY
Colossus of Rhodes	292 BC	GREEKS	EARTHQUAKE	GREECE
Lighthouse of Alexandria	280 BC	GREEKS	EARTHQUAKE	EGYPT

8. Arda's English teacher gave him a project about the Seven Wonders of the World. He searches for their history on the Internet and makes a chart to take some brief information about them.

#### One can understand from the chart above that \_\_\_\_.

- A) they built Temple of Artemis before Lighthouse of Alexandria
- B) the location of Colossus of Rhodes is the same as Pyramids of Giza
- C) earthquake hit Temple of Artemis and destroyed it
- D) if you visit Turkey, you can see Hanging Gardens of Babylon
- E) Greeks built Statues of Zeus after Great Pyramid of Giza

#### 10. Because of the \_\_\_\_\_ with my doctor tomorrow, I will not attend the meeting; I am sorry about that.

A) treatment **B)** appointment C) advice D) illness

#### E) emergency

- 11. Researchers haven't found an effective treatment for some of the diseases \_
  - A) just B) already C) yet D) always E) never

A) It should go outside. B) It shouldn't stay in bed.

12. Which of the following is a suitable advice for the

9. Which of the following guestions has no answer

A) Who built Hanging Gardens of Babylon?

B) Where should I go to see Halicarnassus?

C) When did they built Temple of Artemis?

E) How can I go to Lighthouse of Alexandria?

D) Can I see Great Pyramid of Giza if I go to Egypt?

according to the chart?

- C) It had better drink something cold.
- D) It shouldn't feel tired.

emoji?

- E) It should see a doctor immediately.
- 13. Last weekend, we visited the \_\_\_\_\_ of the great scientist Aziz Sancar. It was in the southeast of Turkey. Which of the following is suitable to fill in the blank above?

A) location		B) memory
C) homeland		D) navigation
	E) tomb	

# Multiple Choice

14. The Hanging Gardens of Babylon are one of the Seven Wonders of the Ancient World. They were extraordinary gardens of various fruit trees built on bricks, as far as we know. It was in the ancient city of Babylon in Iraq. The Hanging Gardens' name comes from the Greek word "kremastós", which means "hanging" and refers to trees on a terrace. According to some historical books, the Neo-Babylonian King Nebuchadnezzar II built this structure for his Median wife, Queen Amytis, because she missed her homeland's green mountains.

# Which of the following is correct according to the text above?

- A) King's wife has come from a greenly place.
- B) The Hanging Gardens were typical fruit gardens.
- C) People grew only apples in the gardens on a terrace.
- D) The King built the Hanging Gardens in Greece.
- E) Babylon is a modern city with its Hanging Gardens.

# 15. Which of the following symptoms <u>cannot</u> you see in the picture?



- A) fever B) cough C) diarrhea
- D) tiredness
- E) sore throat
- 16. When we go to a pool for swimming, there are some rules for our safety. Which one is <u>not</u> one of these rules?
  - A) We mustn't run in the pool area.
  - B) We mustn't wear a swimming cap inside the pool.
  - C) We have to remove all the jewellery before swimming.
  - D) We must have a shower before getting into the pool.
  - E) We must wear slippers not to slip.

- 17. I can say that my grandparents are healthy because they \_\_\_\_\_\_ any pills so far; instead, they preferred herbal treatment methods.
  - A) don't use
  - B) haven't used
  - C) aren't using
  - D) didn't use
  - E) hasn't used

#### 18. What's the matter with her?



- A) pressure in the chest
- B) tiredness
- C) runny nose
- D) fainting
- E) nosebleed

19. Which of the questions is <u>not</u> suitable for the dialogue?

Doctor: \_\_\_\_\_

Artin: I have had a fever and mild cough for three days. I guess I have the flu.

- A) What's the problem
- B) What's wrong with you
- C) What has happened to you

?

- D) Are you OK
- E) What have you done in the last three days

20. It is no surprise to us that Dean feels ill now because he \_\_\_\_\_\_ outside in the cold and rainy weather for a week.

- A) is
- B) has been
- C) was
- D) will be
- E) have been

# ORTAÖĞRETİM 11 ENGLISH-9

**Reading Activity** 

#### **01** Read the texts and answer the questions.

There are three categories of the 'Wonders of the World'. These are the ancient, natural and new Seven Wonders of the World. Some archaeologists published their list on July 7<sup>th</sup> 2007 in Lisbon, Portugal. There were twenty-five finalists, and the public from all around the world chose their favourites, with the seven most popular becoming the new wonders of the world.

#### 1. Taj Mahal

The Taj Mahal is a mausoleum in Agra, India. It was built between 1631 and 1648. It's one of the world's most beautiful structures, and it's an emblem of endless love. Shah Jahan built it in memory of his wife. He was extremely wealthy and promised his dying wife to form the foremost beautiful tomb known to man. It was built with great marbles which may change colour. For instance, if it's daylight, it's white. In the morning, it becomes pink, and on a moonlight night, it's metallic. There's a central hall with acoustics and eight-side rooms within the mausoleum. Inside the mausoleum are the tombs



of Shah and his wife. An enormous pool in the garden reflects the sweetness of the building, sort of a mirror.

- 1. What makes Taj Mahal special?
- 2. Why did Shah Jahan build Taj Mahal?
- 3. How long did it take to build Taj Mahal?\_\_\_\_\_
- 4. How does the marble change its colour?\_\_\_\_\_

#### 2. Christ the Redeemer

The Brazilian architect and engineer, Heitor da Silva Costa, built Christ the Redeemer between 1922 and 1931 on Mount Corcovado in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. It is a giant statue, so you can see it from even other cities of Brazil. The French sculptor Paul Landowski also helped build the statue, and they received donations from Brazilians. It's 38 metres tall, and its arms stretch 28 metres wide. Through the years, it suffered a lot of damage from natural disasters and has become one of the seven wonders as the years passed. It attracts millions of visitors every year, so it is also an essential point for the economy of Brazil.



- 1. Who built the Christ the Redeemer?
- 2. Why can people see it easily from far away?
- 3. How does the Christ the Redeemer affect the Brazilian economy? \_\_\_\_\_
- 4. How did they get money to build the statue? \_\_\_

#### 3. Chichen Itza

Chichen Itza is an archaeological site in the Yucatan state of Mexico. The Mayans did a lot of rituals there. The Maya people built the city, and it is now one of Mexico's most popular tourist attractions. Christopher Columbus discovered it. Chichen Itza means "at the mount of the well Itza". The place was used for astronomical sciences and calendars.



Interestingly, there are 365 steps up the Castillo pyramid, one for each day of the year. There wasn't much water in those times, and the Mayans used the water

from one lake in Chichen Itza called the Sacred Cenote. Archaeologists found human bones and gold in the lake. They believed that ancient people used the lake for religious rituals. They made sacrifices in these rituals.

- 1. Was it a religious place for Mayans? Why?
- 2. What do 365 steps symbolise?

3. For what purposes did people use this place in the past? \_\_\_\_\_



#### 4. The Great Wall of China

The Great Wall of China is the longest wall in the world and is truly a remarkable sight that you can see from space according to a myth. Chinese workers built it in the 4<sup>th</sup> century BC in northern China for military use. They wanted to protect their homeland and trade routes from enemies. Now, the wall is one of the new seven wonders, and thousands of tourists visit the walls.

- **1.** Why can we see the Great Walls from space?
- 2. Why did they build the structure?

#### 5. The Colosseum

The Colosseum is the most famous monument to have survived from the ancient world. It's also known as the Flavian Amphitheatre in the central city of Rome, Italy. It was built of concrete and stone between 72 AD and 96 AD during the rule of Emperor Vespasian and Titus. It stood 187 metres long and 155 metres wide. It's nearly two thousand years old and people used the structure for violent gladiator games. It was the longest amphitheatre of the Roman Empire, and it's one of the greatest works of Roman architecture. In 2007, the building complex was included

among the new Seven Wonders of the World. The ruins of the Colosseum now attract millions of visitors every year.

- 1. What did people use the Colosseum for?
- 2. How old is the structure?
- 3. When did it become one of the Seven Wonders?

#### 6. Petra

A Swiss explorer discovered this lost civilization in 1812. Researchers found new tombs and caves in 2016. You can see the ancient town of Petra in the rocky walls of sandstone of one canyon in the desert. More than 2000 years ago, former Nabateans arrived in Jordan and turned the desert area into a rich capital city. It took them four centuries to start benefiting from the silks of China and the spices of India. Now, that charming place is one of the new Seven Wonders, and it attracts more than half a million people per year.

- 1. Who found out this wonder?
- 2. Where is Petra?
- 3. How long did it take to build this structure?

#### 7. Machu Picchu

The Incas built Machu Picchu between 1438 and 1472 in Peru on the Andes. Archaeologists believe it was a royal estate or a ceremonial city. The other name of Machu Picchu is 'the Lost City of the Incas'. The American archaeologist, Hiram Bingham, found the town in 1911. In Machu Picchu, there are about 200 structures. It is still a mystery how the Incas brought the huge stones to the top of the mountain to build the city.

- 1. Where is Macha Picchu?
- 2. What did people do there?
- 3. Who discovered this structure?
- 4. Do we know how workers carried the huge stones to top of the mountain? \_\_\_\_\_













**Reading Activity** 



### **Reading Activity**

#### **02** A. Read the dialogue and fill in the blanks with the following questions.

- (a) Have you ever gone out recently?
- (b) What are your symptoms?
- (c) Do you have any allergies?

- (d) What's wrong with you?
- (e) Do you have a runny nose, or do you sneeze so often?
- (f) How was the weather like?



- Doctor: Good morning, sir.(1) ( \_\_\_\_\_)?
- Furkan: I feel tired. I think I am ill.
- Doctor: (2)(\_\_\_)?
- **Furkan:** I have had a sore throat since yesterday and I have had fever for three days.
- Doctor: (3) (\_\_\_\_)?
- Furkan: I don't have a runny nose, but I sneeze very often. There are many illnesses all around these days, so I am really worried.
- Doctor: Don't worry. (4) (\_\_\_\_)?
- Furkan: Yes, I have. It was nearly a week ago. I forgot to tell you that I have also had a mild cough, too.
- Doctor: (5)(\_\_\_)?
- **Furkan:** It was very cold and rainy. I stayed under bad weather conditions for some time.
- Doctor: I guess you have got a cold or the flu. (6) (\_\_\_\_)?
- Furkan: I can say that I have never had any allergies so far.
- **Doctor:** I will prescribe medicines for you. They are necessary for your treatment. Don't forget to take your pills. I also want to see you three days later. What time is suitable for you on Friday? We can connect online for this appointment.
- Furkan: Any time is fine for me. Online will be very good, thanks.

#### **B** Look at the pictures and tick Furkan's symptoms.



#### C Answer the questions according to the dialogue.

How long has Furkan had a fever?
 Has Furkan had any allergies so far?\_\_\_\_\_\_
 When is the next appointment?

# ORTAÖĞRETİM 14 ENGLISH-9

Skill-based Activity

01 Fill in the blanks with the past form of the verbs and complete the puzzle according to the answers. Then, find the hidden message.



ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ

# Skill-based Activity

# **02** Read the dialogues, write the names of the people under the correct pictures in part A and write the letter of the dialogue under the correct picture in part B.

#### **DIALOGUE A**

<b>Operator:</b>	It's 1-1-2. What is your emergency?
Stacey:	My friend has fallen down the roof. It is very high,
	so he has been badly injured.
<b>Operator:</b>	Can you describe his situation?
Stacey:	I guess he has broken his leg. He says his leg hurts.
<b>Operator:</b>	Could you tell us your address, please?
Stacey:	Downtown Street, Number 18.
<b>Operator:</b>	Tell your friend that he shouldn't move his leg.
	The team is on the way.
Stacey:	OK.

#### DIALOGUE B

Operator:	Emergency operator. State your emergency, please.
Kevin:	There is a big fire in the forest very near to some houses in the area.
<b>Operator:</b>	Can you give us the exact location?
Kevin:	It's the forest next to the Dream Highway on 15 <sup>th</sup> kilometres.
Operator:	Get it. I am handling the situation as soon as possible.
Kevin:	Thanks.

#### **DIALOGUE C**

Operator:1-1-2. Where is your emergency?Rabia:It is on my way home; on Daisy Street, in front of<br/>the hospital.Operator:What happened?Rabia:A man stole a woman's purse from her bag, and<br/>the woman is crying. Please send help as soon as<br/>possible.Operator:Help is on the way, Madam. Thank you for your<br/>concern.Rabia:My pleasure.









# ORTAÖĞRETİM 16 ENGLISH-9

وروب Fun Time

**01** Match the earlier emergency numbers in Türkiye with the photos. Remember that the new emergency number for all is 112.

EMERGENCY NUMBERS



02 Match the photos with the emergencies and tick (🗸 ) the emergency situations in Turkey.

(a) Drought	(b) Volcanic eruption	(c) Fire	(d) Nuclear Explosion
(e) Hurricane	(f) Tsunami	(g) Flood	( <mark>h</mark> ) Earthquake
1			
4	5 5 5 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0		
7			

# ORTAÖĞRETİM 17 ENGLISH-9

# Structured Grid

Examine the grid. Tick the correct boxes for each question below accordingly.



1. Which of the words in the grid is one of the time expressions of present perfect tense?



2. Which of the words in the grid is an emergency?



3. Which of the words in the grid is a symptom of an illness?



4. Which of the words in the grid is an illness?



5. Which of the words in the grid is a treatment method?

ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ

#### Do the crossword puzzle. Then, find the keyword.



#### ACROSS

#### DOWN

- having a fairly high temperature, but not hot
   having a lot of different colours
  - 8. full of people
  - **9.** making you feel excited
  - **10.** the state of being silent
- 1. good at doing something
  - **3.** unusual and surprising
  - 4. at a low temperature
  - 6. very unpleasant
  - 7. very old





# Wordsearch

Find and circle all of the words that are hidden in the grid. The words may be hidden in any direction. The unused letters in the first two lines of the grid will give you the "hidden message".

Р	R	E	S	E	Ν	Α	Т	Р	E	R	F	E	С	Т	
Т	E	Ν	S	E	L	0	С	U	Z	R	E	U	С	R	
G	L	Т	0	R	U	С	K	D	0	Q	С	Ζ	D	J	
W	E	0	E	С	V	Q	R	Ν	Т	Ν	0	U	Μ	В	
Y	U	Α	Y	Ε	L	R	Α	S	E	S	W	D	L	Ι	
J	D	K	Y	Т	R	Μ	E	V	E	Ι	U	W	D	Q	
Y	Μ	Μ	K	Μ	G	K	E	С	J	R	V	J	L	X	
Ν	K	Α	Р	Ν	D	R	Μ	Ι	E	J	F	Ι	Ν	Т	
S	Ι	Ν	С	E	R	Α	F	Ο	S	Ν	Ν	R	Y	0	
0	Ζ	Т	F	С	G	Χ	Q	F	0	R	Т	Q	E	Т	
W	S	В	Ε	Ζ	D	F	С	B	W	Η	Ζ	L	K	W	
Р	F	Р	Α	S	Η	V	W	Χ	Q	Р	R	Α	Y	Ι	
R	Μ	L	Т	W	Y	R	0	Χ	0	D	0	Ν	Η	Х	
Р	E	G	Ι	Μ	D	L	Т	Μ	V	Т	D	Α	Η	F	
E	V	E	R	Η	Q	Ε	Т	J	R	Μ	Χ	W	K	L	

SINCE FOR JUST ALREADY YET EVER

NEVER RECENTLY SO FAR

HIDDEN MESSAGE: \_

### **Answer Key**

Matching										
<b>1</b> — 1. d	<b>2.</b> f	<b>3.</b> g	<b>4.</b> h	<b>5.</b> a	<b>6.</b> i	<b>7.</b> j	<b>8.</b> b	<b>9.</b> c	<b>10.</b> e	
<b>2</b> —1. d	<b>2.</b> f	<b>3.</b> h	<b>4.</b> i	<b>5.</b> a	<b>6.</b> c	<b>7.</b> g	<b>8.</b> e	<b>9.</b> j	10. b	

### **Gap Filling**

	1. was / sat / fell / slept	6. flew	11. sold	<b>16.</b> swept					
1—	2. taught	7. had / thought	<b>12.</b> won	17. went / lost					
	3. left / got	8. hit	13. fought	<b>18.</b> ate					
	4. saw / met / told	<b>9.</b> found	<b>14.</b> drank						
	5. caught / took / gave	<b>10.</b> began	15. understood						
2 —	1. backache		7. fever						
	2. shouldn't carry heav	y boxes.	8. should check her temperature regularly.						
	3. nosebleed		9. heart attack						
	4. should pinch his nost	rils closed.	10. should make him swallow an aspirin.						
	5. allergy		11. diarrhea						
	6. should apply the crea	am to your hand.	12. should drink lots of water.						

### **Multiple Choice**

1 E	<b>2.</b> A	<b>3.</b> B	<b>4.</b> D	<b>5.</b> C	<b>6.</b> B	<b>7.</b> B	<b>8.</b> A	<b>9.</b> E	10. B
<b>11.</b> C	<b>12.</b> E	<b>13.</b> C	<b>14.</b> A	<b>15.</b> A	<b>16.</b> B	<b>17.</b> B	<b>18.</b> A	<b>19.</b> E	<b>20</b> . B

# Reading Activity It is made of marble whose colour change in a day. Shah Jahan built it in memory of his wife. This also makes the structure special. He promised his dying wife to create the most beautiful tomb known to man in memory of her. It took 17 years. If it is daylight, it looks white. In the morning, it becomes pink, and on a moonlight night, it looks metallic. Heitor da Silva Costa. Because it is very huge and high on a mountain.

- 3. It attracts millions of visitors every year.
- 4. The Brazilian people donated money.
- **1.** Yes. Because they made sacrifices in the rituals.
- Each step symbolises a day in a year.
   They used here for a lot of rituals, astronomical sciences and calendars.

01

1

2

Because it is very huge and long.
 To protect from the invasions of the enemies.

People used the structure for violent gladiator games.
 It is 1926 years old.
 In 2007.

ORTAÖĞRETİM 21 ENGLISH-9

Δ

5

### **Answer Key**



ORTAÖĞRETİM 22 ENGLISH-9

### **Answer Key**



Wordsearch

P	R	E	(s)	E	N	A	<b>(</b> T <b>)</b>	P	)E	R	F	E	C	Т
Ť	Ě	Ň	Š	Ē	V	0	C	U	Z	R	E	U	C	R
G	L	x	0	R	U	С	K	D	0	Q	С	Z	D	J
W	Æ	0	E	C	v	Q	R	N	T	X	0	U	Μ	В
X	U	×	Y	Е	L	R	A	S	Ľ	S	w	D	L	Ι
J	Þ	K	Y	Т	R	Μ	E	X	E	Ι	R	W	D	Q
¥⁄	Μ	Μ	K	Μ	G	K	E	È	J	R	v	Y	L	Х
Ν	K	Α	Р	Ν	D	R	M	Ι	E	J	F	Ι	Ν	Т
<del>\$</del>	I	N	С	E	R	A	F	0	<del>-</del> <del>S</del>	N	Ν	R	Y	0
0	Z	Т	F	С	G	Х	Q	F	0	R	T	Q	Е	Т
W	S	В	Е	Z	D	F	С	B	W	Н	Ζ	F	К	W
Р	F	Р	Α	S	Н	v	W	Х	Q	Р	R	Α	Y	Ι
R	Μ	L	Т	W	Y	R	0	Х	0	D	0	Ν	Н	Х
Р	E	G	Ι	Μ	D	L	Т	Μ	v	Т	D	Α	Н	F
E	v	Е	R	н	Q	E	Т	J	R	Μ	х	W	К	L

HIDDEN MESSAGE: <u>P R E S E N T</u> <u>P E R F E C T</u> <u>T E N S E</u>.

ORTAÖĞRETİM 23 ENGLISH-9



http://ogmmateryal.eba.gov.tr